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AND RESOURCED PROVISION FOR 

HEARING IMPAIRED CHILDREN 
Headteacher: Mrs C Findlay 

9th May 2025 

 

Dear Parent/ Carer of a child in Year 6 

  

As you are aware the children will be sitting their KS2 SAT tests next week; starting Monday 12th May 

until Thursday 15th May.  Below is an outline of which tests will be taken each day. 

  

Monday 12th May Grammar, Punctuation and Spelling Papers 1 and 2 

Tuesday 13th May Reading Paper 

Wednesday 14th May 
Maths Paper 1 (Arithmetic)  

Maths Paper 2 (Reasoning) 

Thursday 15th May Maths Paper 3 (Reasoning) 

  

Please can we outline/ remind you of the following things:  

• If your child is attending the pre-SATs breakfast, please can they arrive via the hall doors, no 

earlier than 8.00 a.m. We are happy to welcome those that have not booked breakfast too, but 

of course can only provide breakfast to those that have pre-ordered.  

• If your child is not attending the pre-SATs breakfast, please be aware that tests will start 

promptly at 9.00 a.m. so please ensure that your child is in school by 8.45 a.m. 

• Children are permitted to bring in a small lucky mascot to sit on their tables whilst they 

complete their tests. This must be no bigger than a water bottle, be able to sit upright unaided 

and fit in the palm of the child’s hand. 

• Children should bring in a water bottle with a sports top every day. 

• Children should wear school uniform on Monday, Tuesday and Thursday and their PE kit on 

Wednesday and Friday, as per usual.   

The Year 6 teachers have intentionally not set homework or spellings this week; however if you would 

like to do some revision with your child, feel free!  

  

We would also like to take this opportunity to thank you for your on-going support. The results will be 

shared with in you July; details will follow at a later date. 

  

Yours sincerely 

  

 

The Year 6 Team 

 
 


